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12/12/2016 
 
From: Zack Culver Business Manager Local 737 
 
To: All Members of Local 737 
 
Re: December Holiday and Union meeting Portland Oregon 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
We are sorry to announce that the LiUNA! Local 737 December Christmas Union 
meeting Scheduled for Thursday, December 15th has been cancelled due to the 
weather forecast. It is predicted that there will be 1-3” of snow and icy road conditions 
that would cause unsafe driving conditions. We will be rescheduling for the January 
regular meeting date of January 19th at 6:00 p.m.  
 
We wish everyone and their families a safe and happy Holidays! 
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